Haley Lane

Please deny C & H's permit. The Buffalo is such a treasure in NWA. No one wants to float or swim
in industrial run off. Beyond just the river's recreational draw, water quality and biodiversity are
important priorities that need to be protected. This is The Natural State; we have different priorities
and want to preserve the natural beauty of this area to be enjoyed by many more generations. To
trade that treasure for a quick buck is short-sighted and unwise.



